
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 14, 2017 
 
 
 

Thelma King Thiel 
Chair  
Liver Health Initiative 
 
 
Dear Ms. Thiel, 

 

The Latin American Association for the Study of the Liver – ALEH, would like to congratulates 

you for this important initiative to create awareness about Hepatitis C. As you know, during the past 

International Liver Congress, we signed the Joint Society Statement for Elimination of Viral 

Hepatitis. To continue working on making a reality what we have signed, all efforts need to be 

added.  

 

ALEH support your efforts and offers our communications platforms to continue expanding this 

important information.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon.  

 

Best regards, 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Dr. Fernando Contreras 
ALEH President 


